
Dear ESAM Members, 

 

it was with great pleasure that I accepted the offer to run for the position as the new Treasurer of 

ESAM. I would be honoured to expand my scope of responsibilities within the ESAM family and 

support aerospace medicine in Europe in a new field of action.  

 

I have been working as ESAM´s Administrative Assistant for 1,5 years now and correspondingly 

worked hand in hand with the departing Treasurer as well as most of ESAM´s current and future 

committee members. As my presence within ESAM fell regretfully together with the COVID-19 

pandemic and I am now looking forward to a team working environment that allows more personal 

and less online interchange of projects and ideas.  

 

Besides, I am an Anaesthesiologist at the University Hospital Leipzig, Germany. My research interests 

focus on both Aerospace Medicine and Emergency Medicine, especially under extreme 

environmental conditions. Thereby, I am a proud member of the corresponding research group of 

the Department of Anaesthesiology and Intensive Care Medicine at the University Hospital Cologne, 

Germany. 

 

As for Aerospace Medicine ESAM is a unique collaboration of experts and friends that share the same 

professional interests. Working here is always characterized by effort out of conviction and 

appreciation and I hope to have gained your trust and votes to continue supporting the society.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Felix Liebold 


